

# CalSAWS | Usability Committee

Date: December 14, 2021	Location: Microsoft Teams Meeting
Time: 10:00 am – 11:00 am	Meeting Called by: Dymas Pena

Attendees:

NAME	NAME	NAME
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Carlos Munoz	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Jennifer Stockall	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Bobbi Wibbenworst
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Jaime Murillo	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Robert Hemsley	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Joe Mendoza
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Jennie Evins	<input type="checkbox"/> R4 Shawna Webster	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Lorena Montes
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Shari Garrity	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Frank Sedillo	<input type="checkbox"/> RM Monica Gutierrez
<input type="checkbox"/> R1 Shawni Ramos	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Crystal Blackstone	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Kristin Montoya	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Gloria Herrera	
<input type="checkbox"/> R2 Megan Booras	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Darcey Hanna	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Molly Coughlin	<input type="checkbox"/> R5 Nahum Abraham	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Aaron De La Cerda	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Craig Jackson	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Autum Briton	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Ana Adame	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Diane Delgado	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Fred Lacayo	
<input type="checkbox"/> R3 Sarah Hoss	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Heriberto Gutierrez	
	<input type="checkbox"/> R6 Maria Ramirez	

**Meeting Notes: Region 2 is responsible. Due 12/29/2021.**

Topic	Lead
<b>Welcome</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Introductions</li> <li>• Roll Call</li> <li>• Approve Meeting Notes from 05.04.2021</li> </ul>	Dymas
<b>System Change Request (SCR) Please be prepared to Discuss:</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• CA-233919 Update Office Detail page to no longer require Public Hours of Operation on Fridays</li> </ul>	Franchine
<b>Automated Journals and Impacts Discussion</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• CA-235880 Update Auto Journal Creation for Individuals               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◦ Concerns about how Auto Journals are being created and set for cases that an individual is on.</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	Matt
<b>Other Discussion Topics</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Upcoming Design Preview for SCR CA-221945 Special Circumstances</li> </ul>	Dymas
<b>Wrap-up Items</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Open Discussion</li> <li>• Next Meeting – January ?? 2022 – Mid January?</li> </ul>	